
  
  

  
Save   The   Date!   
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Las   Vegas,   NV   -   The   National   Association   to   Advance   Fat   Acceptance   (NAAFA)   would   like   you   
to   save   the   month   of   May   to   celebrate   Fat   Liberation   Month!    We're   planning   a   whole   month's   
worth   of   free,   fat-positive   events   and   education.   We   invite   you   to   join   our   events   and   to   support   
fat   rights   in   your   own   creative   ways!    We   want   you   to   join   us   in   celebrating   for   the   entire   month.   
  

Keep   your   eyes   open   for   more   details   on   Facebook,   Twitter   and   Instagram.   We’ll   share   what   we   
are   doing   and   how   you   can   get   involved   in   making   Fat   Liberation   Month   just   the   beginning!   

Founded   in   1969,   NAAFA   is   a   non-profit   fat   rights   organization   dedicated   to   improving   the   
quality   of   life   for   fat   people.   NAAFA   works   to   eliminate   discrimination   based   on   body   size   and   
provide   fat   people   with   the   tools   for   self-empowerment   through   public   education,   advocacy,   and   
member   support.   

To   learn   more   about   NAAFA   and   how   you   can   become   involved,   please   visit     https://naafa.org/     

For   more   information,   contact:   
Peggy   Howell,   Public   Relations   Director,   NAAFA   
pr@naafa.org     phone:    916-558-6880     
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